
    Term 4, Week 10 

2019 Term 1 Week 1 

Mon 

28/1 
AUSTRALIA DAY public holiday 

Tue 

29/1 
School Development Day 

Wed 

30/1  

Students Return to school 

Kindy Best Start 

Thurs 

31/1 
Kindy Best Start 

Fri 

1/2 
Kindy Best Start 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU... 
Christian Anagnostopoulos, Chloe Rutledge, Kaden Goode, Sara Radford, 

Tyce De Bruyn, Chloe Wilkinson, Asha Andrews, Amelia Craft, Eileen Zhou, 

Owen Manning, Annabel Wouters, Andre Dzeparoski, Alby Ferguson,  

Oliver Zhao and River Meredith 

Term 4 

Week 10 

Twilight Night @ 4pm 
Tue 

18/12  
Gold afternoon tea @1:30pm 

Wed 

19/12  

Last day for students 

Year 6 v’s Teachers & Parents  

Soccer game 

Thur 

20/12 

 

School Development Day 

Fri 

21/12 

 

School Development Day 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Presentation Day 
What a sensational way to round out our year; holding our annual Presentation 

Day ceremony at school. Holding this event at school for the first time in four 

years was magical. The COLA was the perfect setting for this event and it looked 

magnificent as I sat on stage at the sea of people who were comfortably sitting 

in the space. Thank you to all the parents and loved ones who attended the  

ceremony and made the day such a success. A very special thank you to our  

Students; what a spectacular way to celebrate such a sensational year of  

learning and opportunities. To the staff, thank you for all the behind the scenes 

work that went into ensuring this ceremony was seamless. An extra special thank 

you to Mrs Modernel and her husband Jerry, who helped us out with the extra 150 

chairs we needed for our special guests; without you we would have been lost. I 

can’t wait to hold our next event in this space. 
 

Twilight Night 
Our end of year Twilight Night is on tomorrow evening. It will begin at 4pm  

under the COLA and all items will be performed one after another. Following the 

class performances, the Dance Troupe will be performing on the back oval. At 

this time families can enjoy the dinner options we have available (pizza and BBQ) 

as well as purchase either a gelato or coffee for dessert. Thank you to the  

teachers who have been instrumental in ensuring this event can go ahead and 

have prepared items during this busy time of year. We hope to see you all there. 
  

Last Day of School - Wednesday 
The last day of the school year is this Wednesday. There are quite a number of 

students leaving us and classes will be having farewell/class parties to celebrate 

the year as well as bid those leaving goodbye. Please check with your child on 

the specific details of their class. In Figtree Heights tradition we will be rounding 

out the year with a Year 6 students vs teacher/parent soccer match on the back 

oval. We will be playing for the Mikayla Mitrevski Cup and of course a year of 

bragging rights. Following this match we will head to the grass hill where all Year 6 

students, together with any other students and teachers who are leaving, will ring 

the FHPS bell. This is a long standing tradition at our school, one which has been 

part of the end of year events for many years. Once students ring the bell the  

entire school body will make a tunnel to say farewell. Parents, carers and loved 

ones are more than welcome to attend all these events. 
 

As we say farewell to our students leaving and our teachers who are spreading 

their wings and taking on new opportunities, I would like to wish you all the very 

best. Thank you for being part of our Figtree Heights Learning Community and 

touching our hearts in the way you have. There are some very big shoes to fill but 

I know the time has come to say farewell. Good luck to everyone who is  

bidding our school goodbye. 
 

Merry Christmas 
Merry Christmas, Figtree Heights students, staff, parents, carers and loved ones! 

Please have a safe and relaxing holiday and ensure you take the time to make 

lasting memories with those who matter most to you. I can’t wait to see you all 

back here on day one (Wednesday January 30 for students). 
 

Have a wonderful holiday and we will see you in 2019! 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 

Principal 
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Week 10 Learning Disposition Focus:  

Week 10 Learning Habit Focus:  

Empathy 
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Last Wednesday Maeve Hicks was chosen by her netball club, Wests to 

represent the club in a TV ad with Rebecca Bulley to promote netball in 

the Illawarra. 

Was a great experience for Maeve and she did the club and herself 

proud! 

On the weekend, Maeve also received her Preliminary Grade Exam 

AMEB result achieving a High Distinction in speech and drama.  

Congratulations Maeve! 
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It’s that time of year again when we ask for all books to be returned to the 

library. If you have already done so, thank you, if not, please return all  

library books as soon as possible. If you have any issues, or have a 

lost/damaged book, please see Mrs Fincher in the Hive.  

 

Thank you kindly,  

Mrs Fincher 

 
 

 

 

 

If your child/ren have lost any Items of clothing, please look in the lost  

property as anything left after 19/12 will be donated to our Uniform Shop.  

 

Thank you FHPS 

 

 

 

 

The baskets are filled with short term Christmas treats and other items to 

make Christmas day special and a few bits to get through after the Christmas 

period. 

 

If you would like to make a donation to help fill a basket please bring it into 

the office and place under our Christmas tree. Some ideas for donations are: 

 

Christmas oven mits, tea towels, serving plates etc 

Cake & muffin mixes 

Coffee mugs with mocca mix, milo and tea bags 

Pancake mix and jam 

Xmas puddings, etc 

Back to school stuff 

Toiletries 

Petrol or supermarket vouchers 



Please note: S/S= selected students only 

FHPS Canteen 

The canteen is open for lunch  

orders  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

 

Don’t forget to use our HEALTHY  

     canteen! 

 

 

 

The Canteen is CLOSED for  

the remainder of 2018. 

 

It will re-open on  

Monday 11 February 2019 

 

Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year 

What When 

Term 1, 2, 3 & 4 

 Online Payments 
Overdue 

What is Due and When? 

Community News 

Contact Us 

Email: figtreehts-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 02 4228 6555 .   

14 St George Ave, Figtree NSW 2525 












